
From: Nancy Ohringer
To: Tessa David; Diana Keaney; Jamie King
Subject: Recycling Committee Meeting Minutes of 4.20.23
Date: Sunday, May 7, 2023 7:21:09 AM

*  Approved Minutes from 3.23.23 Meeting

*  Discussion on receiving lithium batteries
    * Users do not understand proper handling and disposal
    *  We don't recycle alkaline batteries.  Focus this education @ Grotonfest
    *  Signs at the Transfer Station "No Alkaline batteries accepted."  11 x 14 sign  Yellow
paper with red print (printer)  "NO ALKALINE BATTERIES   PLACE IN TRASH"
    *  The hope is to reduce the amount people drop off, having no idea how to dispose of them.

*  Recycling Tips in Groton Herald to be resumed.

*  Grotonfest  September 30th   Date is late this year.  Mark your calendars!
    * Black Earth Compost

*  Groton-Dunstable Schools --  Black Earth Compost
    *  STEM - Black Earth Compost to provide compost to the courtyard in South building to
assist Ms. Breault with STEM program.

Submitted 5.7.23
Nancy Ohringer
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